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7 July 2014 
 
 
PGC Board changes 
 

Pyne Gould Corporation (“PGC”) today announced that non-independent director Mick 
Carolan has stepped down from the Board to take up a full-time executive position with 
Equity Partners Infrastructure Company No.1 Limited. 

PGC will consider candidates before making any replacement. 

 

 

 
For more information, please contact: 
David Lewis +64-21-976 119 
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